
 

 

Board Report Mineola Primary School/December 2012 

 Current enrollment is 432. 

 Primary School students brought in 1,755 canned goods for the Caring and Sharing Food 

Drive.  
 Kindergarten celebrated/studied Christmas Around the World on the 5th.  

 Head Start and Pre-Kindergarten read and watched the Polar Express on the 6th. 

 Kindergarten visited the Christmas Tree Farm on the 7th.  

 PTP sponsored “Breakfast with Santa” on the 8th and raised over $1,000.00 for Mineola 

Primary School. 

 Several members of the Wood County Retired Teacher Organization came to read to 

students and give them a book on the 10th.  

 Dr. Fuller visited classrooms to introduce himself and visit with students on the 10th.  

 On the 11th, the second grade participated in a video-conference about Christmas in 

Australia. 

 The second grade performed their Christmas program “Jingle All The Way” on the night 

of the 13th. 

 The first grade studied/celebrated Christmas Around the World on the 17th.  

 On the 18th, the 2nd grade will attend the Select Theater in Mineola to watch “Prancer” 

for their AR party. 

 On the 19th, the 1st grade will attend the Select Theater to watch “The Polar Express” as 

part of their book study.  

 The 2nd grade will perform “Jingle All the Way” again at 9:00 A.M. on the 21st.  

 The 1st grade will sing several Christmas songs at Wood County National Bank at 11:00 

A.M. on the 21st.  

 Early dismissal on the 21st.  


